Testimony SB-554 2021 Legislative Session

Im writing to oppose this legislation SB-554.

It is a penalty on people who have not only passed a background check for purchasing a gun, but also passed a background check
to be allowed a concealed carry permit. It makes criminals of otherwise law abiding citizens.

Making it more difficult and confusing to protect themselves and their loved ones. Making it easier to be in the wrong spot

unknowingly and becoming felons. For doing the same thing they have done for years for most, with no issues, will now make them
a felon.

Please appose this legislation, keep the price of a CHL affordable, keep the laws consistent across the state, don’t penalize law
abiding citizens.

Respectfully,

Joseph Webb



